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MEMORANDUM 

 

Date: July 2, 2021 

 

To:  Tim Cazier, P.E., DRMS 

 

From:  Amy Eschberger, DRMS 

 

RE: Young Ranch Resource Quarry, File No. M-2021-009, New 112c Permit Application 

Request for Technical Review – No Longer Needed 

 

 

On June 29, 2021, I requested your technical expertise in reviewing a new 112c Permit Application 

submitted for the Young Ranch Resource Quarry, File No. M-2021-009. Upon further discussion, it was 

determined that your schedule over the next few months will not afford you the time to commit to this 

review. Therefore, I have requested technical assistance from other DRMS staff and your assistance is no 

longer needed. Thank you for considering my request. 

 

Cc: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 


